## Connie's Quilt Clinic

When one door closes, another one opens: My new door is a quilt clinic held one Saturday afternoon a month in the Parish Hall of the Church of the Epiphany (where we have been holding our December Christmas meeting). This clinic began less than a year ago, and is made up of a relaxed group of quilters who are enjoying each other's company and/or need help with a project. There is no charge to attend but I do ask for a small donation to the church for the use of the Hall - whatever amount feels comfortable for you.

I bring some power strips and extension cords as well as an iron and ironing surface. Cutting boards are not generally provided though some members bring one and are willing to share. Bring your sewing machines or handwork, a task light and be ready to make some new friends enjoy three hours of conversation and sewing.

We are confirmed for the following dates, but because I'm human and am quite involved with family, there may be adjustments.

Saturday afternoons, 1:30 to 4:30: Mar. 2, Apr. 6, May 11, June 1, (No meeting in July), Aug. 3, Sept. 7, Oct. 5, Nov. 2 and Dec. 7.

Please let me know if you are interested so I can add you to the reminder list. This is an open group, so feel free to invite any of your friends that may like to get a bit of help with a project or would like to join an amazing community of quilters. Please call me with any questions.

Warm regards, Connie Bowles Cell: 408-206-7567

The Church of The Epiphany Corner of Arroyo and Cedar, San Carlos